
  

 

  

  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CRUZôN NEWS    September   |  2024   

Presidentõs Message 
 

Our car club recently hosted two incredible car shows that exceeded expectations. The 
Saturday night cruise in was well attended despite other events happening at the same 

time and our 1 st Carousel Cruise on a Sunday not on Labor Day still drew a large  
attendance ð even if we were a little unsure about the change. The dedication and 

teamwork of our members were truly inspiring, as everyone pulled together to make 
these events a success. From organizing logistics to showcasing stunning vehicles, the 
entire club played a vital role in creating a memorable experience for all attendees. 

Thanks to everyone's hard work, especially Tim & Stephanie, these shows were a huge 
hit and a proud achievement for WVSR and our community!  

 
Sincerely  - 2024 President  ð Russ Strohmeyer  
 
 

MEETINGS  

Club Meeting 9/3   Officer  Meeting 9/24 

7:00 PM ï All Welcome  6:00 PM ï Members only 

Pietroôs Pizza in Salem All Good Things Café -Aumsville 

6:00 PM dinner and conversation. 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER COOKIE SUPPLIERS 
 

Jim Gulley, Terry Fristad, Terry Fulgham, Alicia Pullen 

 
Please consider signing up to bring 2 dozen cookies to the monthly meeting. 

 



 
 

SEPTEMBER  BIRTHDAYS  
1 Bill Kesselring     
2 Jack Carriger  Mary Otjen   
4 Laren Srb    

  9 Matt McCurry    
11 Cheryl Scott  Walt Wagner  
12 Dan Sommers  Jim Gulley  
12 Judy Countermine  Marla Burgess  
13 Alicia Pullen   
14 Dee Chandler  Wayne Coffman  
15 Adriana Fisher   
21 Bev Woods    
23  Rod Beach   
25 Brenda Carlin   
26 Sally Moore   
30 Natalia Voitsekhora   

 
 

 
One more Carousel Cruise is in the books! Starting 
with a Saturday Night Cruise In downtown with live 
music, good food, fun friends, and lots and lots of cool 
cars that came and went and came back. Classics, 
Modern Muscle, Tuners owned by young and old 
alike enjoyed the cool evening out.     
 

       
 
 



     
 

     
 

     
 
 
217 registered and another 54 club cars on a day that started cool and ended up perfect 
weatherwise  our first show on a Sunday happened just last week . While its still being 
assessed it looks to have been another great event ! Tim and Stephanie did a great job  
planning and pulling off the two eventsékudos to them for such an amazing show. 
 

  
 

 

   



                                                                       
 

 
 

   
 
 
   
 
 

 

 

     

   

Please keep members Scott Shearer and Sorn Winslow along with 

their families in your thoughts and prayers to get better soon. 

 

  


